
 
August 15, 2019  
 
 
 
VIA SEDAR  
 
 
British Columbia Securities Commission  
Alberta Securities Commission  
 
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames:  
 
Re: Golden Cariboo Resources Ltd. (the “Company”)  
 

This letter is being filed as the consent of Jean Pautler, P.Geo. to the public filing with the above-listed 
commissions and with any other applicable regulatory authorities of the independent technical report 
entitled “Technical Report on the Quesnelle Gold Quartz Mine Property" dated July 28, 2019 (the 
“Technical Report”) prepared for the Company.  
 

Yours truly,  
  
   
 

Jean Pautler 

 


